
 

  

 
     Wednesday 1st May 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: FS1 and FS2 - Animal Intuition  
  
When we return to school after May half term, our final topic of the year will be all about 
mini-beasts. To launch this topic, we would like Animal Intuition to visit our school with their 
many interesting insects! 
 
We have organised this visit for Friday 14th June. Both FS1 and FS2 will get to experience a 
range of giant mini beasts and insects ranging from millipedes and giant land snails to a 
tarantula. The children will able to look (and touch and hold but only if they choose!) all the 
animals whilst the staff from Animal Intuition talk about what makes them special/what they 
can do/how many legs they have etc.  
 
For more information please visit their website: http://www.animalsintuition.co.uk 
 
The total cost is £160 for both FS1 and FS2. We are asking for a contribution of £2.50 per 
child to cover the costs. Please provide permission and contributions on ParentPay by Friday 
17th May so we have time to check we have sufficient funds for the visit to go ahead.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please come and speak to us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
FS Staff 
 
 
 

http://www.animalsintuition.co.uk/

